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Dear Fabienne,

On behalf of the Queensland Tourism Industry Council (QTIC), | would like to
thank you sincerely for taking the time to contribute on the expert panel at
the inaugural QTIC-Y Employer Workshop last week. Needless to say, we
were very pleased with the whole event and all feedback received,

particularly about your input, has been very positive.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on any matter that we can be of
assistance with. Thank you again and | look forward to working with you in

the future.

Yours sincerely
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Daniel Gschwind
Chief Executive




